
School Council 17 6 22 Updates in red. 

 

Successes:  
 

 PJ day arranged 

 Bibs ordered and being used and fit! 

 Introduction of the Golden Table at 
lunchtime 

 Variety of ‘Bees’ for inter house 
competitions 

 Fish burger on menu - reduction 
 

We are putting together an idea for a special 
Pyjama day for charity. 

Talk about your proposal and bring the details 
to the next meeting. 
 
Discuss with your class about whether they 
would like to have a pyjama day to raise money 
for homeless people.  (Perhaps working with 
YMCA) 
 
Mrs E has been in touch with YMCA and is 
arranging an assembly with them – Date to be 
confirmed but as soon as she knows, we will set 
the PJ day. 
 
Assembly with Paul Taylor completed.  PJ set for 
24th June.  Letter sent home to parents. 

The lunch table chairs are too big and we fall 
off. 
Reps from year 5/6 said the chairs are the 
opposite for them – too close together and they 
are squashed and uncomfortable. 

Ask your class to consider solutions that do not 
involve any money.  Bring the ideas to the next 
meeting. 
 
Suggestions are: 
Swap Back to the old tables 
Leave a space between bigger pupils for more 
space 
Have a mixture of tables and chairs 
Mrs E to speak to Mr Shelton about this issue.  
She will report back next time. 
 
No further action as yet. 

  

We love art and would like the chance to do 
more of it. 

Remind your class that we can’t just not teach 
other things to make room for art!  What other 
ways can art happen?  We have suggested an 
art club that could run for different groups of 
children run by teachers or parents. 
Ask your class if they would be interested? 
 
A huge amount of interest! 



Mrs Edge to speak to Miss Gamble about 
finding some parent volunteers and Art Leaders 
from y 5 6 to run clubs. 
 
No action as yet. 

We would like to set up a book swap stop 
where children can bring in a book they no 
longer want and exchange it for another. 
We would also like a selection of reading books 
to be available at lunchtime for people to read 
in a quiet space. 

We voted to action this immediately as a School 
Council. 
 
Mrs Edge is to speak to Mrs Balson / send her 
an e mail about these suggestions. 

There are toilets without working locks in the 
upstairs boys and girls toilets. 

Mrs Edge is to speak to Mr Shelton. 
 
Mr Shelton is aware of the broken locks and is 
looking to replace them.  For now, signs saying, 
‘Out of order’ have been stuck on the doors of 
the cubicles. 
Please remind your class that it is important for 
us to all use our More than just me skills to look 
after our environment. 

The monkey bars are feeling wobbly and they 
squeak when you use them. 
The ‘swingy thingy’ 

Mrs Edge to speak to Mr Shelton. 
 
Mr Shelton reports that they were checked at 
the end of March this year but he will check 
them again. 
He has parts on order for the swingy thingy and 
is waiting for them to arrive but this is taking a 
long time!  He will sort it out as soon as he can! 
Please remind your class that it is important for 
us to all use our More than just me skills to look 
after our environment. 

 

Remember to collect some ideas for the ‘Successes’ in school! 

What’s going well? 

What do we like? 

Next Meeting:  

8th July 2022 10.20am Mr Holmes’ room 

Thanks everyone! 

Mrs Edge 


